
From: SHASHI SOLANKI <SSOLANKI-gpi@modi-ent.com>  
Sent: Monday, 16 August 2021 12:45 
Subject: FINAL DEMAND  
   
Note: My email address has been changed. Please use @modi-ent.com in future communications.  
   

Dear Taxpayer,  
 

An important notification has been issued and is attached to this mail. Please respond  or 

act as stated on the letter.    
   
VIEW FINAL DEMAND 

   
 LIANDRE VAN DYK. SARS Accounts Forensic Unit  
ISSUED ON BEHALF OF THE   
COMMISSIONER FOR THE   

SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE Service Letter Of Demand      
 

SCAM
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